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Nathan Davidowicz

to mayor, sav.dhalwal, Nathan

Dear Mayor and members of the Committee.

1. The Motion on Transit that was referred to the committee council
meeting. from April 27

» Council meeting. This motion was passed by many other cities in BC/Canada.
There is no reason why Bumaby Council should not pass it.

2. Burnaby Council could do the following.:

(a) Object to the cutbacks that started on 24 April. Bus service was

cut to Bumaby Hts and Capitol Hill (Routes 131 132)These bus services
existed for over 60 yrs and people moved there because of the bus
service,

(b) Ask for the retum of the Independent Transit
Commissioner(discontinue in 2014)

(c) Design a process/contract/MoU with TransLink to allow Bumaby
Council to comment before any service changes to routes/
schedules/fares by signing an annual agreement.

Burnaby will guarantee proper maintenance of roads/sidewalks/bus stops
where buses operate. Bumaby will place benches/shelters at up to 95%
of bus stops ( it about 50 t0 60% now).

Long time ago Burnaby had such an agreement with BC Electric.

| am avaitable to attend the Committee meeting

Yours Sincerely
Nathan Davidowicz.
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